Check-in from Erin
L. Ireland

Week of May 4, 2020

Dear Friends,
| hope this week's check-in finds you all well. | have several announcements throughout this
week's check-in so please be sure to read each section carefully.

| hope you have all had a chance to read Mr. Shaw's latest update (you can find it here:
https://core-
docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/679322/Parent_letter_April_22.pdf).
Please be sure to check out the district webpage and our Facebook page for continued
updates.

Our next round of learning packets for the weeks of May 11 and May 18 will be available for
pick up on Wednesday, May 6. Any packets not picked up will be delivered with meals on
Monday, May 11. Check with your child's teacher if you have any questions as some teachers
sent home 3 weeks of learning with the last packets.

Please be on the lookout for a fun way that we are going to countdown the end of the school
year. | will have something out to you very soon!

As always, please reach out to your child's teacher or myself if you are in need of any help
with meals, assignments, or technology. We miss you, we are thinking of you, and we are here

for you! Take care.

~Erin
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Rock Flowers

A note from Mrs. Barnes

To honor the 2020 COVID 19 - Spring of Distance Learning, the Easton School Department
would like to decorate the school grounds with “Rock Flowers”. We are asking our school
families to create “Rock Flowers”.

How do you create a “Rock Flower"?

e Go for a walk where rocks hang out.

¢ Look for 4-6 rocks that would make a flower that would measure approximately 6-15
inches in diameter.

e Each rock should be fairly flat and no bigger or heavier than what you can hold in your
hand.

e Wash your rock, a clean rock will be easier to paint.

¢ Paint each rock entirely with acrylic paint or nail polish. If you do not have paint or nail
polish please email Mrs. Barnes at Jill.barnes@eastonschools.org or call the Elementary
School at 488-7701. We will get the paint to you through meal delivery or other
arrangements.

o After rocks have fully dried, please place them into a box or other secure container.

e Enclose a slip of paper with the name of students/family creating the rock flower.

¢ Finished rocks may be dropped off at the school during packet pick day up May 6, or meal
pick up days May 7,11,14 or 18. If you can not deliver the rock flower to the school please
notify the school at 488-7701 for other arrangements.

¢ We would like to have the “Rock Flower” project done by the week of May 18.

Why are we decorating our school grounds with “Flower Rocks"?

To honor the 2020 COVID 19 - The Spring of Distance Learning. We want you and your family
to be part of making Easton Schools spring back, bloom with flowers, colors, smiles and good
memories.

May current students, alumni, community members near and far enjoy our “Covid 19 Gardens”.
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{ Please direct any questions to Jill.barnes@eastonschools.org.
f Thank you for your help!
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Easton School Department is now accepting registration for PreK & Kindergarten for the 2020-
2021 school year. Children who are 5 years old (on or before 10/15/20) are eligible to enroll in
Kindergarten. Children who are 4 years old (on or before 10/15/20) are eligible for PreK. Please
email Megan Cook (megan.cook@eastonschools.org) for a Google Form or call the school
and leave us the best email address for you, we will forward the form to you as soon as
possible.

Once we have registrations, we will begin contacting you about screening appointments with
Mrs. White.

Returning Easton School Library
Books

During school closure, the Easton School Libraries want to remind patrons that library items
will need to be returned before the end of the academic school year.
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Easton School Library items can be dropped off at the Easton Schools during hours of
operation and leave items on designated drop-off tables or library books can also be returned
with the meal deliveries on Mondays or Thursdays.

After, May 18, 2020 library notices will be mailed home to patrons with overdue items. All
Easton School Library fines and/or lost items can be paid for at the main office before Friday,

June 5, 2020. Patrons with outstanding fines or overdue books will have limited library access.

Please contact Mrs. Hull if you have any further questions.
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